
December 3, 1954 

mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. ##2 

Vialnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your very interesting and accurate report 
on our broadcasts from KFMB on November 22, 1954. It is 
interesting to note that you should be able to receive us 
well enough to get an accurate log over such a period of 
time. 

As you may or may not know, we are on a directional antenna 
system and it so happens that your location lies directly 
in line with one of our nulls. The fact that you were 
able to read us at this distance is excellent testimony to 
the fact that much greater coverage can be achieved on the 
low frequencies for a given amount of power. 

We are happy to have such factual and interesting reports 
such as you have given us and do hereby confirm and acknow- 
ledge your reception of KFMB. 
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Very truly yours, 

Charles Abel 
Chief Engineer 
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